
 
 

 
 

 
545 Andover Park West, Suite 109                                                                          Telephone: (253) 243-6959  
Tukwila, WA 98188                              Fax: (253) 243-6961 

 

1 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MARCH 22, 2021               

Contact: Karla Malacon, NWMMSDC 

                  Phone: (253) 243-6959 

                                    Email: Kmalacon@nwmmsdc.org 

 

 

Northwest Mountain Minority Supplier Development Council Stands Firmly in Support 

of our Asian American Pacific Islander Community 

 
 

SEATTLE, WA — The Northwest Mountain Minority Supplier Development Council stands strongly in 

support of the Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) Community and against all forms of hate, racism, and 

violence. We condemn current and past acts of anti-Asian violence and support the civil rights of AAPI 

community. This hate, racism, and violence, deeply rooted in personal and institutional beliefs, has no place in 

our society. We, at the Northwest Mountain MSDC, are committed to the eradication of such hateful, violent, 

and destructive behaviors. 

 

The attacks in Seattle, Atlanta, and across the country against our AAPI Community has no place in a civilized 

society. Attacks have escalated over the last year. Hate crimes against our AAPI Community increased 149% in 

2019, while overall hate crimes in the U.S. declined. Other sources, that do not necessarily report crimes to the 

Police Department, indicate crimes against the Asian American Pacific Islander Community ranged between 

3,800 and 4,800 incidents. Most of these hate crimes, 68%, were committed against women. The trend 

continues. In 2021 there have already been over 500 reported hate crimes against members of the AAPI 

Community. Hate crimes will continue to increase in numbers, simply because individuals think they can 

commit acts of violence against innocent people based on their race, ethnicity, and gender without fear of 

repercussions from our legal institutions. 

 

The Council vehemently opposes these acts of hate, racism, and violence. We must stand together as a 

community to #StopAsianHate and stop all hate, racism, and violence. 

 

About the Council 

 

Founded in 1978, the Northwest Mountain Minority Supplier Development Council is a nonprofit organization 

whose mission is to drive economic value by equalizing opportunities.  As an affiliate of the National MSDC, 

the Council certifies minority owned businesses and provides access to supplier development, supply chain 

inclusion, networking events and formal introductions. The Council serves the states of Alaska, Idaho, 

Montana, Oregon, Utah, Washington, and Wyoming. 
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If you would like more information about this topic, please call Karla Malacon, Manager of Operations, at (253) 

243-6959 or email kmalacon@nwmmsdc.org. 
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